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Thu, Sept 07
6:15 pm

Game Night
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club

Thu, Sept 14
9:30am

RMRSC Speaker Meeting
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club -
Overlook Room

Tue, Sept 19
Noon

Ladies Luncheon

Thu, Sept 21
6:00 pm

Ice Cream Social
Robin & Gregg's Home

Tue, Sept 26
6:00 pm

Book Club

Wed, Sept 27
9:00am

Men's Breakfast
Denny's

Game night starts September 7th.  Let's fill the room
and play Bingo!

Join your Social Club friends for a "Sweet
Celebration" on Thursday September 21st at 6pm to
enjoy a hot dog BBQ dinner followed by making your
favorite ice cream treats: ice cream sundaes,
milkshakes, or ice cream shakes with Baileys, Kahlua,
chocolate liqueur or creme de menthe.  Additionally,
an alcohol and ice cream pairing will be offered!  Try
cabernet and chocolate or Sauvignon Blanc and
pistachio ice cream!
All this fun and food for only $22 per person.  
Tickets available on RMRSC.com

The RMRSC Board researched and
approved beginning the application

process for RMRSC to become a 501c3
non-profit organization.  The reason the
Board started evaluating whether or not

to pursue non-profit designation is
because of new IRS regulations.  

Education regarding 501c3 advantages
will be provided at the September

Member's meeting and at the October
meeting members will be asked to vote
and decide if RMRSC should seek non-

profit status.



Thu, Oct 5
6:15pm

Game Night
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club

Thu, Oct 12
9:30 am

RMRSC Speaker Meeting
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club

Tue, Oct 17
Noon

Ladies Luncheon

Fri, Oct 20
6:00 pm

BBQ
Allyn's Home

Sat, Oct 21
3:00 pm

Fiddler on the Roof - Hale Theater

Wed, Oct 25
9:00am

Men's Breakfast
Denny's

Fri, Oct 27
2:00pm

New Members Tea
Mic Bagby’s Home 6446 E Trailridge Cir #74

Tue, Oct 31
6:30pm

Book Club

During the summer months activities included:

 Dinner Out in June and July

D-Vine Wine tasting in August

as well as the regular Ladies Luncheon and Men's Breakfast

Hopefully everyone survived the long hot summer of 2023

 

Special Notice:

New RMRSC calling or business cards have been developed and

can be used by members to share information about RMRSC

with people who might be interested in joining.  Starting at the

September meeting, the cards will be distributed to members.


